
                                            18th June 2019 
Dear Parent 

 

June: dedicated to The Sacred Heart of Jesus. 

 
  
YRF Class Assembly: Friday 21st June. 
Please join us as our youngest children lead our collective worship on Friday.  Miss Cook’s class 
are in practice to inspire us all.  All welcome – 9.15am. Please come in time.  Thankyou. 
 
 
Invitation to Mission – Philippines:  

Mr Blaney’s presentation on the Columban Invitation to Mission – to 
the Philippines -  has been rescheduled for tomorrow, Wednesday 
19th June in the school hall from 3.50 to 4.50. Staff and parents are 
invited to come. Children are welcome but must be as attentive as 
their parents.  The projects included in the presentation are:  the 
‘Light the Fire’ candle making project, the Aeta mango project, the 
Preda Foundation’s work with street children and the ‘Wonders of 
Waste’ bag making project. Please come along.  
 
 

Party in the Playground 28th June 5pm-8pm 
Unless weather prevents this outdoor event! 

 

Illegal Parking – Operation Park safe  
 
The police have advised our School to inform parents that:  
Information you gather on vehicles that park illegally near our school (typically on Vivian Road, 
Vivian Close, Waterward Close) can be sent to: 
 harborne@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk  
As much detail as possible* will help with issuing fines: 
- Time, date and the problem the vehicle(s) was causing  
-2 x photos of the car at the time of causing the offence with view of the number plate. 
-This needs to be sent within 4 days of the offence. 
 
*Police form ‘WT898A’ is available on the school website, under the ‘Parents’ tab. This form gives every 
detail that could be provided to help a prosecution be achieved.  
If you prefer and can send in the information very promptly, we at School will complete the form based upon 
the information (above) you provide to us.  

 

It’s a thought… 
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Goodbye… 
We say farewell today to Nelson, our IT Technician today.   He is 
moving to another company to work and we will miss his kindness 
and expertise immensely.   Thank you Nelson. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y6 trip to Oscott College 
Please ensure that Y6 children are in school by 8:30 this Friday. This will ensure a prompt departure 
for the classes and adults. Payment for this trip needs to be made via the School Gateway by 
Thursday 20th June. Thank you.  
 
Payment for Trips 
Please ensure that outstanding payments for all school trips are made by the School Gateway as 
soon as possible and before the trip date.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Helena Cusack 
Headteacher  
 


